
December 2024 

From all of us at Newtown Savings Bank, we wish you a very happy holiday season and a 

wonderful New Year. 

Protecting Customers by Preventing Fraud 

As a customer, your financial well-being 

is a top priority, and we continue our 

efforts to protect you from financial 

exploitation. Unfortunately, scams 

involving older adults target some of our 

most vulnerable neighbors. In response 

to this trend, Connecticut passed a new 

law this year, Concerning Financial 

Exploitation of Senior Citizens. 

This law enables us to act decisively against potential fraud and permits adults (CT residents 

age 60 or older) to add a Trusted Contact Person (TCP) for their account(s). The designee 

will have no authority to transact on the account(s) but may be contacted by the bank in 

instances of suspicious activity where direct communication with the account holder is not 

possible. This new measure allows for an additional layer of security. 

We strongly encourage eligible individuals to consider adding a TCP. For additional 

information, please visit our website or contact us. 



In the season of gratitude and giving, 

Falalala Local: Shop Small this Holiday 

Season returns to our branch towns for the 

second year. This campaign demonstrates 

our deep appreciation of the small 

businesses community and all they do to 

boost the local economy, employ our friends 

and neighbors, and give back to the 

communities we call home. 

Over the month of December, our 

employees are visiting local businesses and 

surprising patrons with vouchers towards 

their purchase. It’s our way of giving back 

and thanking you for choosing to shop local 

this holiday season 

We brought the holiday spirit to Padaminas in Danbury!

Toy Drive 

A heartfelt thank you for your generosity in 

making this holiday season even brighter for 

families in need. 

Your support has made our Toy Drive a 

great success and will directly impact 

children in the community by helping to 

create lasting memories. 

Community Impact Award 

Our President & CEO, Ken Weinstein, 

was honored with the Community Impact 

Award at the 2024 Annual Benefit for 

Building Neighborhoods Together. This 

recognition celebrates both Ken’s 

leadership and the Bank’s deep 

commitment to creating affordable 

housing opportunities for all our 

neighbors. We will continue to work 

together to make the dream of 

homeownership a reality. 

Falalala Local 
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